
DO YOU REMEMBER YOUR PIN? 

As a reminder, our cafeterias utilize an Electronic Point of Sale System in ALL of our North 
Olmsted Schools – from the smallest Primary School to the High School.  The system requires 
each student to enter their PIN as they go through the lunch line. 

Each student’s PIN is their 6 digit student ID number.  This number will follow them 
throughout their career at North Olmsted Schools.  The number can be found in Power School.   

Please have your child practice their PIN so when they are in the lunch line, they are ready to 
enter it to help keep the line moving quickly and smoothly.  (Pin Pad template below) 

North Olmsted has an on-line payment program to add money to the meal accounts.  You can 
access this link at PaySchoolsCentral.com.   

 

PIN:  _____  _____  _____  _____  _____  _____   


